Webmineral Advertiser

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2006 12:06 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Schneider Kalahari collection update
Greetings:

The John Schneider Kalahari collection is now on line and can be accessed by going to:
http://www.trinityminerals.com/new.html

Other news: I will be leaving for Brazil in a week or so and hope to come back with some
interesting items from there. There will be a large update of specimens from that trip and
also the East Coast show around mid August.

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list you can do so by visiting:
http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

You can add or delete your email address from any of the mailing lists I use.

Thanks for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.

End Message 1



